
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
December 11, 2020 
 
 

Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
 
Please see our COVID-19 data from this week below: 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
No close contacts were identified this week and school transmission continues to remain LOW.  
However, 11 close contacts were identified and quarantined due to a large gathering outside of school 
hours. Please do your part to minimize gatherings of students to keep our students in school. 
 
Year to date, 34 households account for the 46 positive cases. 
 
In addition to Coronavirus, we continue to monitor for other student or staff illness. This week we were 
informed of a case of pertussis, commonly known as whooping cough. This was an isolated incident, 
which did not require any further intervention from the school community. 
 
As a reminder, if you will be gathering during the holiday break please follow the quarantine 
recommendations and change your student to remote learning. This option is available for all students 
for any number of days through January 19th. 
 
If you wish to make a more permanent change to your child’s learning environment, the window opens 
next week to request changes for third quarter. Please contact your building office PRIOR to the start of 
winter break. Students will transition to the selected learning environment on January 4, 2021 and 
continue this selection through the end of 3rd quarter, Friday, March 5th.   
 

 Please stay safe, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 2 1 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.28% 0.25% .42% 0% 

Year to Date Cases 46 21 19 2 

Year to Date Percent of Cases 6.35% 5.21% 8.02% 2.9% 
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